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WARNING L ETTER 

Via U.S. Mail and Email to: info@pureprescriptions.com 

Pure Prescriptions, Inc. 
5670 El Camino Real Drive 
Carlsbad, California 92008 

Re: Unsubstantiated Claims for Coronavirus Prevention 

To Whom It May Concern: 

This is to advise you that FTC staff has reviewed your website at 
https://pureprescriptions.com on May 14, 2020. We have determined that you are unlawfully 
advertising that certain products prevent Coronavirus Disease 2019 (COVID-19). 






